TOWN OF EDISTO BEACH
PLANNING COMMISSION

Tuesday, February 21, 2023
2:00 P.M.
Special Meeting at Town of Edisto Beach Town Hall
In-Person
THESE MINUTES ARE NOT VERBATIM, BUT DO ACCURATELY REFLECT THE PROCEEDINGS.
Members attending: Sue Johnson, Stephanie Renner, Janet Oakley, Patti Smyer and Gray Snead

Members absent: George Kostell and Tom Hart absent with prior notice.

Staff attending: Building Code Administrator Patrick Brown, Zoning Inspector Morgan Viars,
Planning Commission Secretary Tammy Lake

Vice Chair Sue Johnson called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM. Quorum was noted.

Unfinished Business:

2022 Comprehensive Plan completed Draft review

Vice Chair Sue Johnson asked if there were any questions or needed changes to the final draft and
there were none. Stephanie Renner made a motion to recommend the presented draft to council
for adoption with Patti Smyer seconding which passed unanimously.

New Business:

None

Public Comment

No public comments were submitted prior to the meeting.

Adjourn

Being no more business to discuss, Stephanie Renner made a motion to adjourn. Gray Snead
seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

The Freedom of Information Act, § 30-4-80(3) was complied with.

APPROVED BY THE PLANNING COMMISSION

Doy Fodka

Submitted by Tam@/ Lake Planning Commission Secretary
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